
Dear Cub Parents,

FFebruary's theme was " Around the World"! We journeyed 
together in learning about the different countries and their 
cultures. We learned to identify the several flags, famous 
landmarks and food of some countries. We learned how to 
say hello in other languages alongside learning to count 
1-10 in Japanese and Spanish.We were also able to 
identify the locations of some countries on the map. In 
addition, we really enjaddition, we really enjoyed the  world travel role playing 
activity. We took turns in boarding the plane and 
pretended to be a pilot and a passenger. Our passports 
were fulled with stamps of countries that we visited. It 
was so fun! Someday all our dreams will come true! We 
will travel and visit the places that we learned  in our 
class. 
On our theme parOn our theme party day, we all looked wonderful in our 
costumes that represent the different countries. We had 
fun games, singing, dancing and of course our yummy 
cooking class! We made a banana split!

It's a small world after all! 

Kind regards,

The Cub Team
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